
Email to Investors and Analysts- February 26, 2014  

 

As we responded to questions in follow up to the Company's earnings release, we became aware of an 

understatement in our Southwest Pennsylvania Super-Rich type curve shown in our Company 

Presentation on page 40.  Inadvertently, an incorrect curve was included on the slide.  The type curve did 

not reflect the economics and production profile for the 2014 Program wells.   The slide has now been 

replaced which accurately reflects the higher EUR.  To be clear, Range expects that the recovery per 

1,000 foot lateral to be the same as our 2013 Program results.  We apologize for the oversight. 

  

The IR staff is here to discuss any questions that you might have and are always open to discuss issues 

that will allow investors to have an accurate and informed view of Range. 
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